CALIFORNIA ASSOCIATION OF FUTURE FARMERS OF AMERICA SPRING EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, FRESNO CATI CONFERENCE ROOM APRIL 21, 1995

The California Association of Future Farmers of America Spring Executive Committee Meeting was called to order by President John Moffatt at 8:00 a.m. in the CATI Conference Room at California State University, Fresno. State Executive Committee members present included:

President, John Moffatt
Vice President, Heather Benson
Secretary, Kevin Kunkel
Treasurer, Drew Porter
Reporter, Amy DeRose
Sentinel, Will Edwards
Superior Region President, Ryan Schohr
North Coast Region President, Lovina Beeson
Central Region President, Beverly Dodson
San Joaquin Region President, Nancy Gutierrez
South Coast Region President, Thea Rhodes
Southern Region President, Summer Ketchum
Assistant State FFA Advisor, Mr. Tom Munter

Guests present included;

Superior Region President Elect, Wes Schager North Coast Region President Elect, Ryan Grenier Central Region President Elect, Nick Garcia San Joaquin Region President Elect, James Garner South Coast Region President Elect, Katie DeSantis
National FFA Secretary, Travis Hagen
National FFA Vice President, Jennafer Neufeld
North Coast Region Advisor, Mr. Brad Dodson
San Joaquin Region Advisor, Mr. Ken Harris
Superior Region Advisor, Mr. Ted Gregg
Central Region Advisor, Ms. Jean Landeen
South Coast Region Advisor, Mr. Paul Stark
CATA Executive Director, Mr. Jim Aschwanden.

Approval of Winter State Executive Committee Meeting Minutes.

DeRose/Ketchum Moved/Seconded to accept the Winter State Executive Committee Meeting minutes as read.

Motion passed, voice vote

Greetings from National Officers

The National Secretary Travis Hagen and the National Central Region Vice President Jennafer Neufeld gave greetings from the National Organization.

Membership Report

Mr. Tom Munter, Assistant State Advisor reported to the committee that membership was up to over 44,000 members this year.

Regional Reports

The Regional Presidents reported on the goings on in their respective regions, and introduced their new regional officers for the 1995-96 year.

Chapter Status

Schohr/Gutierrez moved/seconded to change the chapter name of the Merced Chapter to Merced-Golden Valley.

Motion Passed, Voice Vote

Gutierrez/Porter moved/seconded to accept the Charters of Elk Grove-Laguna Creek of the Central Region and Cathedral City of the Southern Region.

Motion Passed, Voice Vote

Overview of 67th Annual State Leadership Conference.

Mr. Munter, Assistant State Advisor overviewed the leadership conference with the state staff for Agricultural Education and the State Executive Committee.

The Spring Executive Committee was adjourned at 10:38 a.m. by President John Moffatt.

Respectfully Submitted,

/s/ Kevin Kunkel State FFA Secretary